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November 3, 2021  
  
Dear National Healthy Start Colleagues,   
  
Thank you for your hard work and commitment in addressing systemic barriers and advocating 
for equity in maternal and child health outcomes. We are grateful for the opportunity to share our 
work, and find ways to collectively build equity capacity.    We are honored to be a part of this 
network, especially as we recognize an important milestone, the 30th anniversary of the Healthy 
Start Program.   
  
The team at National Healthy Start Association (NHSA) look forward to introducing the goals of 
the Alliance for Innovation on Maternal Health Community Care Initiative (AIM CCI), a 
collaborative of partnerships with community organizations to uncover, address, and overcome 
systemic inequities that lead to poor maternal health outcomes.  
  
Our team looks forward to connecting with you at the National Grantee’s meeting this week and 
forging on-going partnerships in this critical work.     
  
Kind regards,   

 
Deborah Frazier, CEO   
National Health Start Association   
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